
 
Sarah Carter 
Set Decorator 
 
Over the past 15 years I have passionately dedicated my efforts into 
learning and excelling my skill and craft in set decoration. 
Continuously striving for creative and professional excellence and 
respectful collaboration has provided me opportunities to work in 
television and on feature films, domestically and internationally.  

 
As an adolescent I never imagined a creative career in the film industry. Even after working in 
the industry for several years, I was doubtful of how long this adventure would continue. 
Moving up the ranks I sometimes struggled with feelings of isolation in the industry and wished 
for more opportunities for positive mentorship, fellowship & networking.   
 
Now as a more seasoned Set Decorator I would like to take a more active role in SDSA by 
offering my genuine enthusiasm and dedication to the organization in an effort to connect with 
existing membership as well as support the mission of reaching out to prospective members in 
effort to strengthen our community, assist in building an increasingly accessible support group 
that is inclusive of all its members as well as be involved in opportunities for educational and 
community outreach. 
 
I would be honored to represent the collective interest of the Southeastern members. Thank 
you for considering me for a position on the SDSA Board of Directors.   
 
thank you, 
 
Sarah Carter, SDSA  
Set Decorator | IATSE Local 479 


